                               Mary Manor Nursery          

0151 630 0111

Newsletter No.5 

	Festive Fundraiser for Nursery Resources

DURING NEXT WEEK from Monday 30th November we are running a sponsored  event  which we hope all the children will take part in during their normal sessions.  

We are trying to raise funds for extra resources for the children - art/craft materials and also towards the Christmas celebrations.  

We have Christmas fancy dress costumes for the children to wear and hopefully they will complete 5 circuits of our festive assault course including the snowball skittles, santa slalom, reindeer relay, holly hops and ice walk!  

A sponsor form is attached for your child and we hope you will support this, even in a small way, and include family and friends where possible.  Thank you.
	Extra Sessions

Each Christmas we offer extra sessions for children at nursery giving parents the opportunity to go Christmas shopping! 

Let a member of staff know if you would like to take up any extra sessions in the run up to Christmas.  You can arrange an extra 1, 2 or 3 hours (or more) at a cost of £5.00 per hour.  It can be added to a normal morning session or pre-afternoon.

Library Visit – our next visit was planned for Friday 27th November at 12.45 p.m. Unfortunately, the library have asked us to change this to the morning.  We will now be going from 9.45 a.m – 11.00 a.m  and returning to nursery by lunch-time.  Afternoon children will get time to go again after Christmas.

	Christmas Presentation

On Tuesday 8th December we have our Christmas Presentation from 11 am – 12 noon.  The children sing their songs for you and this is followed by refreshments and a raffle.  We  can  offer 2 invitations per family this year as we have a slightly smaller group (attached).

If you need to bring a younger child with you, he/she will need to stay seated on your knee and not disrupt the children’s songs.  We will be starting promptly and doors will be open from 10.50 am.  

All children are involved in this event but if your child does not normally attend Tuesday morning, we should be grateful if you would bring him/her in for 10.30 am in order to get changed.  Your child can join with the group for a snack while you have refreshments and then can be taken home at 12 – 12.15 when we finish. Children who normally attend nursery in the afternoon of that day can come to the presentation, bring a lunch box and stay on that day. Alternatively, you might prefer to take them home after the event. Please confirm that your child will attend. This involves Mia, Gracie, Evie, Harry, James, Lolah, Amelia and Joseph.

We would welcome donations of raffle prizes before Fri 4th Dec – bottles, toiletries, chocolates, toys, Christmas goodies etc etc.  Thank you.
	Christmas Party

All children are invited to attend the party morning on Thursday 17th December. Children not normally in that day should arrive by 9.30 a.m. We shall be singing at Marsden Court next door for the elderly residents, having games and party lunch together, which we hope will be fun for everyone.  Children may wear their own clothes but please bear in mind that dresses are not easy for games!  

The children are making their own party hats at nursery and staff are preparing the food this year hence the request for £3.00 each to cover costs and prizes.  Please send in your payment as soon as possible for this.

Any child due to be in for the afternoon may come in at 9.30 a.m for the party and stay through for the normal session or you may take your child home if you feel it will be too long a day. Children who do not normally attend Thursday can be taken home at the end of the event.

As explained in the last letter, Father Christmas will be visiting [now 1.00 pm sshhhh – a secret]!  Parents are welcome to come at 12.50 to watch children receiving a gift from Father Christmas and we will be taking a photo of each child.  Clearly this won’t be easy for everyone with work commitments but we hope some of you may be available.  A grandparent may attend instead!  

The afternoon session will continue as usual.


Yours sincerely

Carole Carney

Office Admin.



PS   Have you made your appointment with the teacher for next week???

